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After more than fourteen years with the 
Practice, we are sorry to advise that Dr 
Rachel Leonard will be leaving the team in 
February. 
 
We will really miss Rachel and would like to 
take this opportunity to express our thanks 
and appreciation for all Rachel’s hard work 
and support over the years and to wish 
Rachel well for the future. 
 
 
Dr Nathalie Rodriguez McCullough 
 
We are delighted to announce that Dr 
Nathalie Rodriguez McCullough will be joining 
us as our new GP Partner in early February.  
Nathalie has recently completed her GP 
training within the Huntingdon area and is 
familiar with our local care pathways and 
services. 
 
Nathalie has undertaken a number of 
additional roles during her training including 
working with the British Medical Association 
and Cambridgeshire Local Medical 
Committee on GP training and working with 
the World Health Organisation to tackle some 
of the challenges around young people’s 
health. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Nathalie will be providing sessions both at 
Buckden and Little Paxton.  Please join me in 
welcoming Nathalie to the team. 
 
 
 
Dr David Irwin 
 
You might remember from our last newsletter 
that we advised that Dr David Irwin had 
retired from the practice but that he would be 
coming back…and now he has! 
 
We are delighted to confirm that David is 
continuing to work with us on Tuesdays and 
Fridays with appointments now available to 
book. 
                 
 

 
 

 
A big thank you to everybody who took the 
time to complete a Friends and Family Test 
feedback form and for providing their 
comments. 
 
Our 2019 results showed that 93.24% of 
patients were Extremely Likely or Likely to 
recommend the practice to their friends or 
family which is slightly higher than our results 
for 2018.  Thank you for such positive 
feedback and for sharing your thoughts and 
suggestions on how we might improve.  
 
 
 
Contact Us 
 
Website: www.bandlp.co.uk 
Buckden Tel: 01480 810216 
Little Paxton Tel: 01480 210444 
Email:bandlp@nhs.net 
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